

Coming Events

- CYO Cross country meeting Sept 13th after school.
- Wednesday Sept.
 13th Curriculum
 Night 7pm School
 Hall/Classrooms
- Pizza Order forms due by Sept 20th
- Pizza FridaySeptember 29th
- Sept 28th, 29th and 30th Garage Sale!
- Free dress Sept 28th
- Friday Oct 6th
 No School
 Teacher Excellence
 Day



St Michael's Monday Newsletter September 11th, 2017

Dear Parents.

We are looking forward to a successful school year. The positive energy flowing from the students is very rewarding to our staff. A special welcome to all our new families! We are pleased that you are part of our St. Michael Catholic School Community. Thanks to the Parents' Club Executive Board for coordinating the Annual Welcome Back BBQ. Books and materials have arrived. The classrooms are polished and the staff are busy creating a positive, caring, learning environment for the students.

Below is important information to begin the school year:

Curriculum Night (1st-8th Grade) - Wednesday September 13th - 7pm

The Curriculum Night Program, hosted by the Parents Club will begin with a brief program in the School Hall. After the overview presentation the program will move to the classrooms for teacher presentations. This is a great opportunity to review the particular curriculum and classroom procedures for your child and learn about the activities and expectations of the Parents" Club and School Commission.

Gentle Reminders:

Weekly All-School Friday Mass. Just a reminder that on liturgy days the students dress in formal wear (i.e. sweater vest and ties). For new families, we do have some ties available for the day. We welcome all parents to attend our liturgies.

Note: We understand that some families are still waiting for parts of the uniform.

Peace and Take Care, Karen Matthews, Principal

Attendance Procedure

If your student is going to be late/ absent or leaving early, please call Cassie Chhin in the school office at 360-568-0821

Drop Off/Pick Up

Just a reminder that all students (Pre-8) are dropped off in the morning downstairs. Our teachers use their mornings to prepare for the day. There will always be a staff member downstairs by 8:20 to supervise the children and help with drop off.

Parents Club

Welcome back everyone! I hope you all had a great summer! Thank you to everyone who came to the Back To School BBQ and signed up to volunteer for different events this school year. We had more sign ups then we ever had!

Parents Club is excited to welcome new families and returning families to join us for our first meeting on October 3rd in the music room at 6:00 pm. This is a great opportunity for all of use to get to know each other more and for you to learn new ways to get involved.

Curriculum night is Wednesday, September 13th at 7:00pm. There will be more opportunities at this event for you to sign up for volunteer positions.

Garage Sale final drop off and set up is September 26th-27th. We need ALL HANDS ON DECK for set up and clean up! Clean up will be September 30th starting at 1:00pm.

I am looking forward to a great school year! Go Eagles!

Kristina Munda- Parent Club President



CYO Cross Country news!!!

CYO Cross Country meeting Wednesday, September 13th after school (meeting will take approximately 30 min) Let's see which class can get the most box tops by October 30th! The winning class gets a prize and a trophy!

BOX TOPS CONTEST!!!

Please send in with your child in a Ziploc baggie with the teachers name on the front.



Next Parents Club Meeting

October 3rd at 6pm in the Music room.

All are welcome!



Friendly Reminder:

If your child is late for school (arriving after 8:30 am) they must be signed in at the office by a parent or guardian, and get a tardy slip from the office before going into their classroom.